
HAVE A VERY HAPPY 

EASTER BREAK. 

  TERM DATES: 

SCHOOL FINISHES FOR THE 

EASTER BREAK ON FRIDAY 

MARCH 22ND 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON 

TUESDAY APRIL 9TH 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON 

 MONDAY APRIL 8TH FOR AN 

INSET DAY 

      PARENT/CARER  

    NEWSLETTER 
HYDRO POOL 

The pool is now open and children  

have already enjoyed the wonderful 

new facilities. 

WATCH OUT  for press releases and 

information about our GRAND 

OPENING in the summer. 

SPRING 2: 2013 

BOOK WEEK 

Books were the focus during our recent 

‘Book Week.’ 

Everyone enjoyed looking at/reading 

and listening to stories and we          

welcomed various guests to read to the 

children. 

The week concluded with a ‘dressing up’ 

day where everyone-even the staff 

dressed up as ‘book’ characters. 

RED NOSE DAY 

The children had ‘fun’ 

raising money for charity 

on the recent red nose 

day. Each class chose 

their own  fundraising 

project and this ranged 

from making cakes to car 

washing to teddies down 

‘zip wires.’ 

It was a great way of 

having fun and raising 

money at the same time. 

WELL DONE TO EVERY-

ONE AND THANK YOU 

FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT 

ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 

PLEASE —-PLEASE   save your 

‘active kids’ vouchers from 

Sainsbury's so we can buy  lots 

of new equipment in the     

summer. Ask your families and 

friends and send all vouchers  

into school. 

PUPIL PREMIUM 

As part of the Government’s 

strategy to remove barriers to 

learning the school receives   

annually  a budget amount to 

support those children on free 

school meals. This year we have 

purchased ‘I Pads,’ interactive 

screens for 2 classrooms and 

paid  for a member of staff for 

half a day to create specialist 

communication resources for 

individual children. 

We will continue to receive    

further funding next year. 

VISITING MUSICIANS 

We danced, clapped and sang  for 

an hour with our visiting musicians 

leading the way  on their recent 

visit to school. 

 

The children not only learned about 

different types of music from 

around the world but were able to 

‘have a go’ at learning dances from 

different countries. 

A great time was had by all. 

 FAMILY ASSEMBLY 

 

We warmly invite all        

parents/carers to our Easter 

Family Assembly this Friday 

March 22nd at 1.45. 

We will be joined by Father 

Peter Garvie who will lead 

our Easter celebration. 

ALL WELCOME 

HOLIDAYS 

PLEASE KEEP HOLIDAYS 

TO A MINIMUM WITHIN 

TERM TIME. 

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEB-

SITE FOR ALL UPDATED 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 


